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A construction schedule has been provided by the city’s 
contractor, Park Construction Company. A phasing map 
and anticipated construction schedule is provided on the 
last page of this newsletter. The schedule provided is an 
estimate and may change based on weather or other 
factors. The following is an overview of the upcoming 
project schedule. 
 
Week of September 4th   

• No work on Monday, September 4th due to the 
Labor Day holiday. 

• The first layer of asphalt will be paved in areas 
that have been reclaimed (gravels roads). 

• Utility work will be completed in Phase 2. 

• Work to build the realigned intersection at 56th 
Avenue and Nathan Lane will continue. 

 
Later in September 

• All concrete work will be completed in Phase 2. 

• Street sections with existing pavement will be 
reclaimed (ground up) and the first layer of asphalt 
will be paved. 

• The first layer of asphalt will be paved at the 
realigned intersection of 56th Avenue and Nathan 
Lane. 

 
October 

• Turf restoration will be completed in Phase 2. 

• The final layer of asphalt will be paved throughout 
all of Phase 2. 

• Permanent street signs and pavement markings 
will be installed throughout the project area. 

• Final clean-up and punch list work will occur. 
 

 

 
 

 
Project Help Line (763)-331-8619 
 
Arianna Christian, of Bolton & Menk, Inc. is the 
Construction Observer for the project. She will be on-site 
daily and is one of the primary contacts for residents and 
business during construction. She can be reached at (612) 
398-8949 or arianna.christian@bolton-menk.com 

Nick Amatuccio, of Bolton & Menk, Inc., is the Project 
Manager overseeing the construction process and will 
serve as another contact. He can be reached at (612)-965-
3926 or nickam@bolton-menk.com 

Tony Miller is the Engineering Project Manager for the 
City of Plymouth and will be the main contact at the city for 
this project. He can be reached at (763) 509-5528 or 
tmmiller@plymouthmn.gov 

Website: The project page on the city website will be 
updated approximately weekly with the latest project info 
once construction starts. Residents can sign up for email 
updates at  plymouthmn.gov/nathanarea 
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          PROJECT PHASING MAP 

PHASE 1 (Substantially Complete) 

PHASE 2 (Early August – Mid-October) 


